
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   

 

October 1, 2020 
 
Mr. Michael D. Hurley 
Clerk of the Massachusetts Senate 
State House, Room 335 
Boston, MA 02133 

RE:  Third Annual Activities Report  
 
Dear Mr. Clerk: 
 
Pursuant to Section 61 of Chapter 55 of the Acts of 2017, the Cannabis Control Commission 
(Commission), is required to annually submit a report of the Commission’s activities not more 
than 90 days after the end of the fiscal year to the governor, the attorney general, the treasurer 
and receiver-general, the clerks of the house of representatives and the senate, the chairs of the 
joint committee on marijuana policy and the chairs of the house and senate committees on ways 
and means. 

I write to update you on the status of this report, which is completed, but awaiting a vote of 
approval from the Commission at a public meeting. We expect to have the completed report 
approved by the Commission at the public meeting scheduled for October 8, 2020 and will 
submit the report immediately thereafter. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Shawn Collins 
Executive Director 

 


